
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Biosecurity Advisory Committee Meeting 
 

Etheridge Shire Council wishes to advise residents that a 
Biosecurity Advisory Committee Meeting has been 

scheduled. The meeting will be held: 
 

 
DATE LOCATION TIME 

Wednesday 10th July 
2024 

Sports Centre, 
Georgetown 

9:00am 

 

If you have any questions or wish to discuss this matter 
further, please contact committee chair, Cr. Ryan via email 

cr.ryan@etheridge.qld.gov.au. 
 
 

 
Ken Timms PSM 
Chief Executive Officer 


